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when they start to cook? It's common when I make a tortilla (tortillas are made in a
low-sided cast iron skillet) to find that they stick to the pan, and sometimes tear
when I try to flip them. It seems to me that the problem must be the flour, since if
I use a little bit of water, the tortilla will bounce off in one piece. I know how to
prepare them: add enough flour to make a smooth, somewhat stiff dough, then add the
liquid and fold to distribute it, like in the picture below. Then after 20 seconds or
so of cooking, carefully flip the tortilla onto a plate, and cook from the other side
for a few more seconds or so. But why do they stick so much in the first place? A:
The one thing that you are missing is the turning of the tortillas after you put them
in the pan. The dough is raw and still sticky, so you cannot cook it too early. You
want to cook it enough to lock in the steam inside, but not too long as to dry the
outside of the tortilla before cooking it off. When cooking tortillas in the pan, you
want the heat to hit the tortilla around the rim. After about 3 seconds, turn the
tortilla and take the pan off the heat. At this point the bottom of the tortilla
should be mostly cooked with only a little bit of dough left. At this point you fold
it and put it back in the pan, cooking on the other side for a few more seconds. A:
We should start with the phrase "the problem must be the flour". While adding even a
small amount of water will make the dough much more "elastic" that will allow it to
lift off the pan much more easily. But, I don't think that is the only problem. When
you add water to the dough you are adding energy. This means that as the dough pulls
and stretches in an attempt to expand into its true shape the energy is then expended
to lock that into shape. This takes more work (actually, it's the dissipation of
energy). This will not happen if the dough is completely packed, and if the water is
added between the two flour layers.
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softwareNagpur: India`s fastest bowler, Jasprit Bumrah, helped Mumbai Indians beat
Rajasthan Royals by five wickets in the opening match of Indian Premier League (IPL)
qualifier at Nagpur on Thursday. Bumrah got his name into the limelight during the
IPL last year when he took five wickets in six balls in the first qualifier against
Chennai Super Kings. He picked up two wickets in the first innings, one in the second
and another one in the fifth. While Royals were forced to chase 176 in 20 overs in
their first knock, Mumbai Indians were set a target of 156 in 22 overs after they put
up a commendable first innings batting performance of 113 runs. Jasprit Bumrah took
five wickets in 6 balls in Nagpur in 2015 (Image: PTI) He ended the innings by
bowling out Royals for 116 runs in 19.1 overs. With his performance, Mumbai Indians
managed to reach the Playoffs for the first time in eight years. MI were one of five
teams who advanced to the Playoffs from the Super League that was held last week.
Chasing a below par total, Royals were struggling in search of a strong start by
captain Gautam Gambhir and youngster Ajinkya Rahane. Rahane, the second highest run-
getter in the Chennai Super Kings team with 892 runs in 13 matches, soon got his eye
on a fifty by scoring 22 runs in 12 balls. While Rahane played well, Gambhir was
inconsistent. He hit six boundaries in his first three overs before his struggles
worsened, Gambhir hit the same shot in the 7th over by sending a wide in the outfield
for 22. Defending 74 in 17.5 overs in the first innings, he fell in the eighth over
with a heartbreaking blow for Mumbai Indians as he failed to clear the rope and
wicket-keeper Aditya Tare came on to field. Gambhir remained not out in 45 balls
facing 86 scoring. Bumrah bowled a wicket maiden over to remove Gambhir for 43.
Siddharth Kaul, who replaced Gambhir, struggled in his 1cb139a0ed
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